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.*,e Joe Reilly 

From: Licensing Staff 

Sent: 04 December 2008 0858 

To : Joe Reilly 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

FW: Ref W0201/02 - objection 

.Joe 

Please process objection below. 

Regards 

.ann Ketioe 
Ofice o f  &ate, Licensing d @source Use 
EnvironmentaCProtection Agency 
PO Box 3 000 
,j’otinstown Cast& Estate 
Wegord 

%l OS3 9170776 
FG OS3 9160699 
Ernail 
We6: r*.r.vw.cpn.ie 

From : Breda Logan [mail to : breda loga n @g ma il . corn] 
Sent: 03 December 2008 23:29 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: Ref W0201/02 - objection 

Breda Logan 
Killina 

Carbury 
Co. Kildare 
086 601636 

3rd December, 2008 

RE: Notification of a proposed decision on a review of waste licence for Bord na Mona at their 
Drehid Waste Management Facility. Waste Licence Register No: WO21-02 

Further to my previous submission I objlect to the proposed granting of the above licence. 

It has already been established that this landfill has caused a serious fly infestation in the community 
in this summer 2008. This licence should not be granted until it is proven that this problem is 
resolved and we cannot know this until we see if we have the same issues in the Summer of 2009. 

Furthermore, considering that the issue of fly problem has been established, the licence itself does 
not go far enough to protect the community from this issue. There is no provision for Bord Na Mona 
to monitor this situation themselves or to report on the daily conditions of the landfill site in relation 
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to flies or the use of pesticides in their control. Considering that the Landfill site has violated the 
quality of life in our community, the onus should be on Bord na Mona to monitor and report on this 
issue. It is not up to the community to inform Bord na Mona when they are not doing their job 
properly. It is Bord na Mona's duty to the community to initiate monitoring of the issue of fly 
infestation in our environment and initiate communication to the community on its status. This 
should be done on an ongoing basis for the duration of the life of the facility. I don't think that this 
too much to ask considering that we have had to endure the stress of having to control this nuisance 
and put up with this risk to our health. 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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